
May 9, 2010 
 
Dear families,  
 
Don’t forget to bring in your order forms for the “Spring Flowers” 
fundraiser. This Wednesday, May 12th, is the last day to place your 
orders. The objective is to raise $5000. The profits will be shared, 
meaning, if our objective is attained, $2500 will go towards the 
school sports day and $2500 will to towards the graduation dinner 
gala.  
 
Your flowers will be ready to pick up on :  
 
Tuesday, May 18th, from 3PM to 5PM 
Wednesday, May 19th, from noon till 1pm and again from 3PM to 5PM 
Thursday, May 20th, from noon till 1pm and again from 3PM to 5PM 
 (last day)  
 
To encourage your children to help us get to our goal for this 
fundraiser, we are offering some prizes;  
 
- Best Sellers (Kindergarten – Grade 3) 
- Best Sellers (Grade 4-12)  
- 2 participation prizes  

 
We hope to be able to count on your effort for this fundraiser.  
 
Happy selling!  
 
Kelsa Gobeil and Julie Bolduc  
Responsible for this fundraiser 
250-450-6885 
ape_anseausable@shaw.ca 


